
The regular monthly meeting originally scheduled for June 6th was canceled due to the 
start of the 95th annual Department of Florida American Legion Convention June 6-9, 

2013. 
  

The June meeting was rescheduled for June 15th. The normal order of business was 
set aside so that the Installation of Officers for the 2013-2014 term could take place. 

There were no minutes taken at this ceremony. 
 


